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September 25, 1984

Or. Iris C. Rotberg
Senior Research Associate
National Institute of Education
U. S. Department of Education
Washington, D. C. 20202

Dear Dr. Rotberg:

It is my pleasure to inform you that you excellent article
''A New Perspective on Math and Science Education'' which
appears in the June 198h4 issue of Phi Delta Kappa has beenselected for condensation and re-publication in a futureissue of The Education Digest.
We have a standing arrangement with Phi Delta Kappan whichallows us to select outstanding articles for use in this
manner.

Please be assured that you will receive full credit as theauthor of the article, and that we will exercise extremecare in the preparation of the condensation to assure that
none of your ideas is altered. We will send you copies ofthe issue of The Digest in which the article appears.
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